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To:
All Parents and Carers

7 December 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,
Christmas Jumper Day 2018

This year The King’s School will be taking part in the national Christmas Jumper Day which is on
Friday 14 December.

If boys would like to join the staff in taking part, we would ask that the Christmas jumpers are
worn over shirts and ties and under school blazers. Everyone taking part will be expected to
donate £1.00 and this will be forwarded to Save the Children.

If your son would like to take part in this festive fun event and donate money to a great charity
at the same time, | would ask you to ensure that your son’s jumper is appropriate for a school
audience.

Yours sincerely,
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SIMON PICKETT
Head Master
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